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Maplewood Care Society Update

March 11, 2022

Dear Residents and Families of MSA Manor,

As | am sure you have heard yesterday the Provincial Health Officer, Dr. Bonnie Henry announced that
there are changes coming to the visiting guidelines for our long-term care homes in BC. The guidelines
are to be in effected by next Friday, March 18th. Once we receive more information on these changes,
we can work out our plans to be able to support our social visitors back into MSA Manor.

Currently what we do know is:

e Social visitation will resume by Friday, March 18" or sooner N

e Preventative measures will continue prior to entry which include: / /
o All visitors must be vaccinated
o Allvisitors will be screened and given a rapid test
o Wearing of masks in the home is still required PR

Thank you for all your patience, understanding and support as we adjust to
maintain the quality of care for our Residents.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Krista Homfeld, Director of Resident Services, at
604-870-7560 or khomfeld@maplewood.bc.ca.




